Subject: Email - Communication - Don Kossick - Reducing Speed Limits - File CK 6320-1

From: Web NoReply <web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: Friday, August 27,2021 10:36 AM

To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Communication - Don Kossick - Reducing Speed Limits - File CK 6320-1

--- Replies to this email will go to_ -

Submitted on Friday, August 27, 2021 - 10:36
Submitted by user: Anonymous
Submitted values are:

Date Friday, August 27, 2021

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council
First Name Don

Last Name Kossick
Phone Number (306)
Email

Albert Ave.
City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan
Postal Code
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject Reducing Speed Limits

Meeting (if known) Full City Council Meeting

Comments

Dear Mayor and City Councillors,

In the debate over lowering the speed limit in Saskatoon neighborhoods there is an additional gain alongside better
safety for communities. It is important to recognize the lowering of the speed of cars is a key way to reduce greenhouse
gas emissions and air pollution.

Saskatoon has adopted a lower emissions plan and action. The reduction of speed limits certainly fits in that direction.
Other cities in Canada have been lowering speed limits, Saskatoon can do the same.

Attachments

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No




